
 

 

 

Do you remember how it felt to be read to? Wonderful, wasn’t it! Well, now we 

know that being read to is not only a great pleasure but an important part of 

developing our imaginations and making us able to engage fully with our world. 

The ‘Wild Things and Gold Rings’ story reading sessions for parents and young 

children aim to open up the world of imagination through story reading sessions 

customised to meet your needs. You will be able to choose from a wide range of 

books for children and young people of all ages – from the very youngest to 

teenagers who may not have been read to for a while. You can select by author 

or by theme – you can be traditional or you can be modern. If you’re not sure, 

we’d be happy to help and advise on what might be best for you. 

Typically the story reading sessions last between 30 and 45 minutes – depending 

on the range of activities required and the readings will be done by trained and 

skilled readers – many of whom are themselves experienced teachers. 

The Letterpress Project is a not for profit organisation which means that we 

are able to offer free taster sessions. After this our rates are negotiable. If 

you’d like to know more or you’d like to discuss what we could do for you, 

please contact Karen Argent at: 

letterpress@btinternet.com or Karen.Argent@btinternet.com   
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